- Colossians 3:16

Sharing the Gift of Music and Community

For over 200 people, the afternoon of Nov. 24 was one of celebration, music, and joy at the Parish of the Holy Cross. Many thanks to our Hospitality Committee for their help with the reception, and to our gifted musicians, Brian, Johanna, Pam, Mark, Alison, Alexis, Anthony, and Elena for lifting our hearts in song and feeding our souls. Holy Cross is truly blessed!















The Blessing of the Advent Wreaths

took place, and there was a wonderful turnout of our young ones who participated in the Children's Liturgy this past weekend. What a blessing it was!



